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August 10, 1995
BULLETIN #712
RE: CORNHILL INSURANCE PUBLIC LIMITED (UNITED KINGDOM) 

We have been requested by the California Insurance Department, acting in accordance with and pursuant 
to Section 1765. 1 of the Insurance Code, to advise all Surplus Line brokers and Special Lines Surplus 
Line brokers that effective August 9, 1995 unless and until notified by the Department to the contrary, 
the above insurer should not be employed for placements of California business. No further new or 
renewal non-admitted business may be placed with the company. 

This order is based upon the withdrawal of the company from the surplus lines business in the U.S. 
Please see the attached for further information. 

Edgar S. Clark
Executive Director 

August 9, 1995 

The Surplus Line Association of California
388 Market Street, 11th Floor
San Francisco, CA 94111 

Subject: CORNHILL INSURANCE Public Limited Company (UK)
Order Pursuant to California Insurance Code Section 1765.1 

Dear Gentle People: 

Please issue a bulletin to your members notifying them that CORNHILL INSURANCE Public Limited 
Company (United Kingdom) is unacceptable pursuant to CIC xx 1765.1 for placement of new or 
renewal business. 

This Order is based on the withdrawal of the company from the surplus lines business in the U.S. 
Attached is a letter from the company's counsel Kroll & Tract confirming such withdrawal. 

Very truly yours,



SLA - Bulletin #712

Carol A. Harmon
Staff Counsel 

August 3, 1995 

Mr. Charles P. Wiscavage
Assistant Chief Investigator
Investigation Bureau
Surplus Lines Enforcement Unit
California Department of Insurance
45 Fremont Street, 24th Floor
San Francisco, California 94105 

Re: Cornhill Insurance PLC Our File No.: 800.00.73053 

Dear Chuck: 

'Ibis will confirm that the captioned company has ceased writing surplus lines business in the U.S. and 
therefore has elected to delist from the NAIC and the various states where it is eligible to write surplus 
lines business. Please mark your records accordingly. If you have any additional questions concerning 
the withdrawal of this company, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely,
John P. Dearie, Jr. 
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